Attention parents:

I have been trying to find a way to create a virtual holiday concert for our students. I have come up with an idea but in order to do it I will need a lot of parent/guardian help. So I am sending a Virtual Concert survey for you to fill out to see if I can get enough students involved to create something for the holidays. Each Class would only sing 1 song. It will be a Christmas favorite (Jingle Bells, Wish you a merry Christmas) Here is what is involved.

- I would send a video through google classroom for your student to sing with.
- I would need you to record your student singing on a separate device.
 - o It has to be audio only
 - Using Voice memos on Iphone/ipads or Voice Recorder on Android
 - Students would have to use earphones on their ipad and listen to the video i send while they sing in order for all the audio to sync together.
 - Students need to be in a very quiet place with little background noise
- You would then need to email me the audio recording.
- We would then have a zoom meeting as a class on a weekday sometime between 1:30-3:30
 - Students could dress up in their christmas best if they like or just come in appropriate school clothes.
 - All mics will be muted and the students will sing with a recording while the zoom meeting is recorded.
- I will then sync together all the audio files and the video and if all goes to plan the end result would be a virtual choir concert. (in theory)

I am not going to lie, it may not all work out but I would like to give it a try. The form will give me an idea of what you would be able/willing to do and how many parents/students would be interested in trying it this way. Doing It this way would also allow our students that are remote ill, and on quarantine to participate.

Please fill out the form and I will keep you updated on what is happening and any changes to the plan that may happen.

CLICK LINK FOR FORM: https://forms.gle/hreFtcRQ3gMt8CNQA

Thank you Amelia Rakestraw